Interpreters Meeting

September 8th, 2009

Lapham House, New Canaan

President Joe D’Ascanio called the meeting to order at 6:45am.  He introduced Jim Tebo – CSOA Interpreter.  Jim presented the “interpreters portion of the evening”.

President:

Joe D’Ascanio informed the group that current interpreter Karl Peterson is in Omaha, Nebraska and will not be able to fulfill function as interpreter.  Dick Nelson agreed to be interpreter.

Joe reminded the board that we are now fully in compliance with the IRS and are registered as a non-for profit organization.

Joe asked all members to use the web-site.  It contains all pertinent information.

Joe asked the board to submit red-card/yellow card reports.  He also mentioned that Glen Randmer has modified the report form – it no longer contains an injury section.  If there is an injury, referee will need to file a supplementary report.

Joe also mentioned that there is now a sportsmanship award to be completed on all referee game submissions.  The referee will rank each team from 0 to 3.

Assignor Report:

Steve Benko reported that Arbiter is our new website.  The founder of talkxchange.net has terminal cancer and will not be able to oversee this website.  Steve asked the board to update info into arbiter.  He specifically mentioned that birthdays are important, but members should not submit social security numbers.

President Joe D’Ascanio introduced CSOA president Rick Eddy.  Joe also reminded the board that no member should ever accept an assignment unless he or she receives permission from Steve.  If an AD should contact a referee directly, the referee must report and get permission from Steve to accept the assignment.

Joe ended the meeting at 8:15pm.

Respectfully Submitted,

Secretary, Lisa R. Schanzer

